January 18, 2019

Via Federal Express
City of Corpus Christi
Mark Orozco

MarkOr@cctexas.com

Mark Orzco:

Vaquero Saratoga Partners, LP is requesting an extension to the Congress Place Unit 2
Replat. The reason for this request is that it took longer than we anticipated to get a permit
for the fire hydrant required in the TXDOT right-of -way. We received that permit October
5, 2018, after the plat was expired. We are currently seeking a contractor to install the
hydrant so that everything complies with the City of Corpus Christi’s comments. Thank you
for your consideration of this matter and we look forward to moving this plat forward.

Sincerely,

Vaquero Saratoga'Partners, LP



